
African American Parent Association 

Join us as we continue to grow a caring 

community among African American parents 

and guardians of District 131 students. Our 

goal is to discuss topics unique to African 

American students, share information, and 

provide opportunities to bridge the connection 

between school and family. 

We meet on the 1st Thursday of each month 

from 6:30 - 8:00 p.m., except on holidays or 

when school is not in session. Meetings are 

held in the East Aurora High School Library. 

2020-2021 Dates: 

October 8 

(Virtual) 

November 5 

(Virtual) 

December 3 

(Virtual) 

January 7, 2021

(Virtual) 
February 4, 2021 

(Virtual)
March 4, 2021 

April 1, 2021 

May 6, 2021 

OUR MISSION 
To educate and empower all students to reach 
their full potential. 

East Aurora High School Library 

500 Tomcat Lane, Aurora 

Refreshments served; please enter 

through Door #15 or Door #8 

For more information about the African 

American Parent Association, please 

contact: 

Iliana Rivera Núñez 

Parent and Family Service Coordinator 

inunez@d131.org 

(630) 299-7207

Reach your full potential! 
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